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Term 2 Week 9             13 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
How times flies! We are almost coming to the end of Term 2. Very soon, we will get to 
enjoy a short break during the June school holidays. In this issue of the newsletter, we 
would like to share with you about Termly Affirmation.  
 
At the end of each term, teachers will write a short note of affirmation to students for 
being outstanding school leaders or classroom leaders and also to those who have 
displayed good character. These students will receive a certificate, detailing their 
efforts in showcasing excellent leadership qualities or exhibiting the school’s core 
values. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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Here are some students who have been affirmed for their leadership qualities or core values. 
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Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter! 
 
From the desk of: 
Mrs Lau Bee Ha (Year Head, Middle Primary) 
Mdm Nur Jihan Kahar (Assistant Year Head, Middle Primary) 


